
 

 

Keep YOUR child 

safe online! 
 

WHO – Parents/Guardians/Grandparents/etc. 

WHAT – Parents Internet Safety Workshop 

WHERE – Hart Memorial Primary School 

WHEN – Tuesday 18th October at 7.30pm 

WHY – It is our priority to help you to keep your  

child/children safe when using the internet. 

 

It is essential that at least one person from each family 

attends this workshop! 

 

85% of children 8-11yrs are active on social media, 

with 27% spending more than an hour a day. 

WE SHOULD ALL BE AWARE OF THE DANGERS THAT  

OUR CHILDREN FACE ONLINE. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Hosted by REIM Training Solutions. 

 

 


